FBGA (of Quarriers Homes)

Isle of Man Law Society,
27 Hope Street,
Douglas,

Isle of Man,

IM1 1AR

19th January 2018

Dear Members,

I am writing to thank you for your recent kind donation. This was much appreciated and this donation
will contribute to the funding of our website. We have put a note on our website with a copy of this

letter.

With Very Best Wishes

0o 3%

Jennie Bristow
Secretary
Former Boys and Girls Abused in Quarriers



